RE: undercover police officer query

Monday, 24 January, 2011 9:20

From: "James Ross" <James.Ross@attorneygeneral.gsi.gov.uk
To: "ALEXANDER BARON" <a\_baron@btinternet.com>

## Dear Mr Baron

Thank you for your email to the Attorney Generals Office.

The Attorney General is principal legal advisor to government and as such is unable to offer any legal advice, assistance or support to individuals. As a result we are unable to assist in your queries.

You ask about the undercover Police Officer, Mark Kennedy, as I have already informed you, your original letter was passed to the Home Office as it is a matter for that department to comment upon, I can only suggest that you contact them if you have any further questions.

Yours sincerely

James Ross Correspondence Unit

**From:** ALEXANDER BARON [mailto:a\_baron@btinternet.com]

Sent: 21 January 2011 18:36

To: James Ross

Subject: undercover police officer query

Office of the Attorney General, 20 Victoria Street, London SW1H 0NF. 93c Venner Road, Sydenham, London SE26 5HU. 0208 659 7713

January 21, 2011 Dear Mr Ross.

Thank you for your letter of January 18 in response to my letter of January 13. I look forward to receiving a substantive reply from the Home Office in due course. In the meantime, I would be most grateful if you could clarify the following points re the undercover police officer Mark Kennedy.

On what legal authority – what statute or other law – was his passport and were any other forged documents provided?

If these documents were issued without proper legal authority, will all those involved in this criminal act face prosecution?

Were the guidelines set down in the Home Office Circular of May 12, 1969, "Informants who take part in crime", and any relevant subsequent circulars, adhered to in this case? Yours Sincerely,

A Baron

cc Campaign Against Censorship, Libertarian Alliance

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisation's IT Helpdesk. Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Street, London SW1H 0NF
Please visit our new website www.attorneygeneral.gov.uk.
All communications sent to or from the Attorney General's

The Attorney General's Office is located at 20 Victoria

All communications sent to or from the Attorney General's Office may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

The information included in this email is of a confidential nature and is intended only for the addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, copying or distribution by you is prohibited and may be unlawful. Disclosure to any party other than the addressee, whether inadvertent or otherwise is not intended to waive privilege or confidentiality. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately by reply email and delete this message and any attachments without retaining a copy.

Within the UK, this material may be exempt from disclosure under the relevant Freedom of Information Act. It may also be subject to exemption as set out in section 29 of the Data Protection Act. Any disclosure of this material must only be done with reference and prior agreement from the Information Officer at the Attorney General's Office.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus free. Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.